OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL GOVT. COLLEGE FOR WOMEN PUNHANA (NUH)

OFFICE ORDER

Memo No. GCWP/24/198 Dated: 10/08/2024

All the students of B.A I Year are hereby informed that an Orientation
Program will be organized on 13/08/2024 in Seminar Hall (Administrative
lock). All the students are directed to attend the same. QA
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